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***Media availability for Thursday, Jan. 19, 2023 at 11:30 a.m. OR
immediately after the Speaker’s media availability***

Florida House Democrats Denounce Defunding Public
Education

 
TALLAHASSEE, Fla. – Immediately following the Speaker’s morning media
availability, Florida House Democrats are holding a press conference in response to
the unveiling of House Bill 1 (2023).
 
WHAT:         Florida House Democratic Caucus on HB 1 (2023)
WHEN:        Thursday, Jan. 19, 2023

11:30 a.m. OR immediately following Speaker’s media availability
WHERE:     House Democratic Office Caucus Room
                        402 South Monroe Street
                        Suite 316, The Capitol
                        Tallahassee, FL
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